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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

We have put the photographs of our enrichment sessions up on the 

board outside of our class room.  It is great to see all the great activities 

we took part in last term. 

In English we have collecting 

personal information from 

the peers in our class room.  

This was things like, favourite 

subject, siblings, key stage, 

food likes and dislikes.  We 

had some very interesting 

food dislikes!!  Pupils then 

went on to present their 

findings from the front of the 

class.  Some pupils found this 

a challenge but were happy to 

present from their seat.  We 

will be looking at how to fill 

out application forms and the 

types that we might need to 

do as we move onto college 

and work settings. 

Aqua have begun Yoga sessions on a Friday and 

everyone enjoyed this.  Some pupils were a lot 

more flexible than others!! 


